
 

 

 

Calling all budding designers! 
 
 

In celebration of Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, we will be 
creating a Jubilee Garden at Mattishall Primary School.  We would like to 
invite our students to design a plaque that celebrates the Queen’s love 
of flowers and gardening, with the winning design becoming part of the 

new garden. 
 
 

The competition is FREE to enter and is open to all year groups. 
 
 

Entries must be A4 in size and must be submitted by  
Friday 20th May.  Please ensure the child’s name and class is written 

on the back of the entry. 
 
 

Should you have any queries please call Mrs Burrell on 01362 858451 or 
email office@mattishallprimary.org.uk. 

 


